
Meow News
We have recently put up new shelving and added a

new cat tower to the room for our feline friends to
continue sprawling all summer long. We do require
a two night minimum for all cat boarding. Space is

limited, call our office for availability today.

Dog Days & Cat Naps Summer Newsletter

Woof & Purr Remarks

Dog: This morning
the postman
rubbed my belly.
Did you tell him to
do that?
Owner: I might
have mentioned it.
Dog: You revealed
my weakness to
my greatest
enemy!
Owner: He’s not
your enemy.
Dog: I’ve been
betrayed by my
own butler.
Owner: I’m not
your butler!

Bark Talk

Are you interested in your pet staying over night with us? Schedule a tour of our facility by
calling our office. Are you already a client, but have a new pet in your household? We do
require assessments of all new pets in your household before being cleared for boarding
services. Please note availability is limited through the summer months. We do require a two
night minimum for all weekend stays through August 31st. 

Boarding Updates

We are asking for all current clients to confirm routine schedules.
For all new clients, we have started a waitlist and will make
reservations based on open availability. 

Doggie Daycare

Feline Facts
Cats are nearsighted, but their peripheral vision and night
vision are far superior compared to humans. 
Did you know cats have whiskers on the back of their front feet
not only on their face. 

Iowa State Fair
Are you ready for
Iowa's largest event?
End the summer with
a bang by making
reservations for
daycare or boarding
while space is
available. Please plan
accordingly, space is
limited.


